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4/18/23

Dear Sponsors & Partners:

First of all, thanks for your support in bringing bike share to the La Crosse community,
beginning over ten years ago with the original feasibility study to the robust program we
have now. Because of your many efforts over the past three years, while operating as a
non-profit partnership led solely by volunteers, Drift Cycle has experienced incredible
growth to a fleet of fifteen stations and over seventy-five bikes. It's amazing how far we
have come and how much more we expect to accomplish together.

La Crosse Neighborhoods, Inc. (LCNI) has been proud to serve as the umbrella
organization for the Drift Cycle project during this start-up period. Drift Share, Inc.
(Drift), having now completed the process to be recognized as an independent 501c3,
has taken sole responsibility for the bike share project agreements, program, staffing,
assets, and equipment moving forward. LCNI will continue to collaborate with and
support Drift to complete the transition process. Both LCNI and Drift feel extremely
grateful that your leadership has made this model public-private partnership
arrangement possible in La Crosse!

Please note the new official name, Drift Share, Inc., mailing address and EIN# above for
your records. We look forward to continuing our work together!

Pedal positively,

Drift Executive Board:
Jacob Sciammas - President
John Cochran - Vice President
Andrew Ericson - Treasurer
Carolyn Dvorak - Secretary

LCNI Executive Board:
Clara Gelatt - President
Jim Bagniewski - Vice President
Pam Squires - Treasurer
Dan Manke - Secretary


